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August Newsletter 2019 
 

Ruskin House School 
 

 

We would like to start this month’s newsletter with a huge GOOD 

LUCK to all our Children who will be sadly leaving us to move on to 

their Big School in September! We will be so sad to see you go, but at 

the same time we are very excited for you all and we know you will all 

do great.  

We the team would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 

entrusting your child with us at RHS.  

 The Team have enjoyed working with your child, watching their 

growth and development. 

We are really impressed with what they have accomplish at RHS   

Hoorah for preschoolers!!! 

 We do hope, some of you will come back and see us all kitted out in 

your new school uniform!  

However, we still have few more weeks before the we say farewell. 

  

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Staff Inset Training Nursery 

Closed Friday 6th September 

2019   

Theatre Bug is now change to 

a Thursday from September to 

December 2019  

  

  

July was a fun filled month we had lots 

of water play. 
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During the ‘next couple of months’ we will be welcoming 

many new parents in baby room. Our aim is to develop 

relationship that is built on mutual trust and upstanding 

with one shared goal: By providing the opportunity for 

each child to grow and develop holistically in a fun, 

caring and quality environment in order to reach their 

full potential. 

 

 

We are pleased to welcome to the team.  Maria our   

New Deputy & Ferdous a nursery practitioner for baby 

room. They are both experience practitioners and 

committed in providing a safe, secure and stimulating 

environment to support children at RHS.  

 

 

 

  And Finally, … 

. 

Graduation Poem 

Now I know my ABC's, 

Colours, shapes, and days. 

I sang some songs and learned some 

Poems, Rhymes, and Finger plays. 

I played outside on sunny days 

And even when it rained. 

My little hands and little feet 

Were busy every day. 

My Teachers were (Grace  

Jenny and not forgetting Ayla  

I kept them on their toes, 

They tied my shoes, combed my 
hair, and even wiped my nose. 

But now it's time to say "good-bye" 

To all my preschool friends at RHS 

 

 

 

 

 


